
 

 On Wednesday 25th October The Rockhampton Men’s Shed inc. held its 

Annual General Meeting 

The election of officers was held and the Chairman took on the position of 

Returning Officer as there were no other nominations. 

The following were duly elected to the following positions:- 

Chairman James Lawler 

Vice Chairman Les Brooks 

Workshop Supervisor Les Brooks 

Junior Vice Chairman Murray Smith  

Welfare Officer Murray Smith 

Secretary / Treasurer Marion Lawler 

OH&S & VOAD Representative Barry Kajewski 

A number of issues were discussed in particular a change of rules regarding 

membership that has been adjourned to a date to be fixed in the New Year. 

Also the Christmas Party was also discussed and the date was to be left to the 

secretary to obtain one on a date in the last week in November or the first 

week in December. The Rocky Sports Club was named as the preferred 

location for the venue and the date we had to accept was 8th December as 

there were no other dates available and there is no charge for the room. 

 

 

 

 


